


Receive an instant rebate when you 
make the switch to ENERGY STAR LEDs

You don’t have to be a lighting expert to pick a good LED, you just need to 
know one thing: Look for the ENERGY STAR label. You will know your bulb 
has met the industry’s highest standards for quality and longevity. 

ENERGY STAR LED light bulbs use 75% less energy than incandescent 
bulbs and last up to 50 times longer.

Now through March 31, 2018, Be Bright in-store rebates make it easy 
and affordable for Butler County REC members to buy ENERGY STAR 
LEDs. To choose a light bulb qualifying for a markdown or rebate, look 
for stickers, signs or other promotional materials with the Be Bright 
designation on them. 

Where to shop? 
View retailers at www.iowabebright.com or call 800-339-6856.

Instant rebate sponsored by:

521 N. Main, P.O. Box 98, Allison, IA  50602
www.butlerrec.coop

While supplies last. Limit 12 per customer. 
This is not a coupon.


